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Name:   Bill Subritzky 

Subdivision:  Te Hiku 

Date:     26 March 2023 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Meetings Attended 
   

Date   Meeting  

02/04/23 Iwi meeting, Otaru Marae 

11/04/23 Te Hiku Community Board Meeting 

13/04/23 Meeting Rangitane Marsden (Discussion surrounding Kaitaia airport issues. Refer below) 

17/04/23 FNDC Drainage Board Committee  

  

Community Issues 

 

Issue name  Comment  

Kaitaia Airport 

The Iwi meeting held on the 02/04/23 has been fully covered in Councillor 
Hilda Halkyard-Harawira report on the 11/04/23. My meeting with 
Rangitane Marsden was a follow up by Rangitane, in his appointed role as 
Iwi representative, to gather as much feedback as he could from the initial 
meeting participants and no doubt this will continue and include other 
stakeholders. 

 Unahi Wharf 

I was extremely pleased to learn at the last Te  Hiku Community Board 
meeting that Unahi Wharf has secured a public toilet. Awanui Progressive 
and ratepayers will delight in ticking this off once work is complete, in our 
joint Awanui Township and Unahi Wharf Development Plan which we 
established in 2009. 
 
As an aside, I had heard that Ken Ross was leaving the Council and I took 
the opportunity to thank him for his guidance and mentoring with our 
Township development planning way back in 2008. Thank you, Ken, from 
all of us in Awanui. 

  

            


